


 

 

 

 

 

03.06.2024 

Dear Arjun, 

Greetings! 

I write to you once again, as a fellow of the Ananta Aspen’s Global Leadership Network and the Kamalnayan 

Bajaj Fellowship. The fellowship has left a deep impact and personal transformation, which I look at as an 

integral ingredient to impact change in the larger world. 

One such programme is the Aspen’s Emerging Leaders Fellowship. I along with my KBF fellows curated and 

created the ELF for students (between ages 18–25 years), to help them to grow emotionally, intellectually, and 

socially and connect with the leader within.  

The programme aims to shape the leaders of tomorrow, develop skills of problem-solving, strategy, and 

networking; build knowledge, awareness, and appreciation for diversity in viewpoints and connect with their 

inner values. The Fellowship is unique and is based on the Socratic dialogue, where the fellows play an 

important role in dialogue and discussions, based on the reading. 

This is the 16th edition of the fellowship and more than 300+ fellows have graduated so far, and we are looking 

for a bright and diverse set of students from Parvatibai Chowgule College of Arts & Science to apply for the 

fellowship which will take place from June 24 to 29, at Kumaraguru Institutions, Coimbatore. 

I am attaching the letter from Ms. Indrani Bagchi, CEO of Ananta Aspen Centre seeking nominations. Please 

do nominate and suggest students from your institution to apply for the fellowship. 

Amit - amit.joshi@anantacentre.in  will be in touch with your office to coordinate and take this forward. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Shankar Vanavarayar 
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